
 
 

 
 
Dear Primary School Families, 
 
We are thrilled to welcome you to the Primary School for the coming school year! We hope you can 
join us for our orientation morning on Tuesday, September 3. The schedule is as follows: 
 
9:00-10:00 a.m.           Pre-K Orientation, ALL PreK students and parents (no siblings, please) 
 
9:00-10:00 a.m.            New Student Orientation, students only, grades 1-3 
 
9:00-11:00 a.m.            New Parent Session, parents of new students in grades 1-3  
 
10:00-11:00 a.m.          Kindergarten Orientation, ALL K students and parents (no siblings, please) 
 
10:00-11:00 a.m.          World Language Orientation, new students in grades 1-3 only 
 
During their orientation, students will have an opportunity to meet their teachers and classmates. All 
students are welcome to attend orientation in comfortable, casual clothing; they do not need to be in 
our Primary School Code of Attire that day (Code of Attire information is posted on Back2School 
and attached to this email). 
 
During the session for parents of new students in grades 1-3, you will hear from members of the 
Primary School administrative team, have the opportunity to ask questions, and participate in a short 
tour of our building’s new space. 
 

* 
 

In addition to our daytime orientation for all new students, we will hold parent orientation events 
for our Pre-K and Kindergarten families, which will take place at the Primary School (224 Orange 
Road in Montclair):  
 

• Pre-K Parent Orientation: Monday, August 26, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. (ALL Pre-K parents) 
 

• Kindergarten Parent Orientation: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. (ALL K parents) 
 
 
**Please note that the parent orientation evenings are for adults only.  



This letter will be posted to the Back2School page on the MKA website for future reference. 
Additional information will be added in the coming weeks, so please check back often! 
 
If you have any questions, please call 973-783-8805. We look forward to welcoming you to our 
campus! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rachel Geringer-Dunn 
Head of Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


